
Town of Norridgewock 

TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

October 13, 2020 

Members of the Committee convened at 4:00 p.m. at 69 Depot Street to tour the 

wreath building, in an initial review for potential acquisition. Committee members John Malek, 

Sallie Wilder, Ruth Keister, and Becky Ketchum were present. Also, in attendance for all or parts 

of the meeting was Town Manager Richard LaBelle and building owner David Bolduc. 

A tour of the building was provided, all except the ground level floor. Photographs were taken 

and background on the building was provided. A more comprehensive discussion about the 

potential for acquiring the building will be held at the next regularly scheduled committee 

meeting.  

 

 The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 27, 2020, at 4:00 PM. 

 

The tour concluded at 5:05 p.m. 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Richard LaBelle 

       Deputy Secretary 

APPROVED 

10/27/2020 


